
From: Stevens, Mark <mstevens@southstrandnews.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/9/2015 9:19:10 AM
Subject: Answer

I haven't heard back from you on my question: "When and whom has the governor spoken to here in 
Georgetown concerning the flooding?" For example, County Administrator Sel Hemingway or the 
mayors of Pawleys Island, Georgetown and Andrews.

I need a response, otherwise all I have is your response that you weren't sure.
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